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From:    debbie highfill <debbiehighfill@yahoo.com>
To:    <docket@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    7/21/2011 10:19 PM
Subject:   Comment for docket No. 11-IEP-1J

Dear Commissioners, 
I wholeheartedly urge you to act on the concerns communicated to you by the Alliance for Nuclear 
Responsibiliy. 
  
I am particularly interested in asking the Dept. of Energy's blue ribbon committee to come to California 
and explain why it is prudent to have nuclear waste storage - that will last for many years after the 
reactors at Diablo Canyon are decommissioned - in a known seismically active area for sucy a long 
period of time. 
  
I urge to use your official power to do the right thing to protect our people from the unthinkable damage 
that would result from a seismically activated nuclear emergency. 
Thank you, 
Debbie Highfill 
Morro Bay, Ca 
Evacuation Zone 9, Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant.
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